RECEIVED

CITY OF MORENO VALLEY
Planning Division

April 4, 2013

John Terrell, Planning Official City of Moreno Valley 14177 Frederick St Moreno Valley, CA 92552

Re: World Logistics Center

Dear Mr. Terell:

I am writing this letter in response to the notice I received from you regarding the World Logistics Center.

I am unable to just sign the attached letter regarding Merwin St. due to the fact that I as well as most of my neighbors do not want the World Logistics Center coming to our neighborhood **AT ALL**. The increase in traffic, pollution, etc. will happen whether or not there is an entrance on Merwin. Just changing the access road will not solve the problem.

My family and I have lived in this neighborhood since 1978. We moved out here for the rural, quiet atmosphere and for the most part that has been maintained for the last 35 years. The World Logistics Center will destroy the neighborhood we live in and drive the value of our property down to an all-time low!

There are so many other areas in Moreno Valley already zoned for that type of industry with plenty of space to build more. Many of the new warehouses are sitting empty already!

Why should we have to lose the peace that we have cherished in our neighborhood since before Moreno Valley ever became a city, so certain city officials can realize their own greedy dreams?

However, if the logistics center is allowed to be built out here, I definitely feel that Merwin should not be used as the access road. Thank you.

na bath sake and datan yada m

Jakes to a possible operation was

Sincerely,

Ingrid Tipton

14065 Wilmot St

Moreno Valley, CA 92555